
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

                                              
 

 

I would like to thank all those parents who came along to the class Welcome Meetings over the last two weeks. I 

hope you found them useful and worthwhile. If you weren’t able to make the meetings, you will find a wealth of 

information on the class areas of the school website, including the curriculum class overviews and class targets. A 

big thank you to the parents who came along to the Online Safety meeting on Wednesday evening. Mr Bateman 

presented a huge amount of invaluable, practical information on how to help keep children safe online. We will add 

this extra information to the Online Safety section of the website, which is already jam-packed with useful tips and 

helpful ways of protecting your child when they are accessing the internet. The parents who did come along found 

it extremely useful and strongly recommended that all parents come along in future! As you know, keeping our 

children safe is our number one priority at Lea Endowed, and an awareness of what the children are  

accessing / playing, on devices such as tablets, phones etc, is an integral part of this.    
 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners and Respect Award 
Congratulations to Kaitlyn in Y6 who won my first Good Manners award of the new school year. Well done Kaitlyn, keep it up. I 
was also delighted to give my special award to Archie in YR, last week. This was a wonderful start to the new school year and I am 
very proud of them both. 
 
“Safely Gathered In” Harvest Appeal 
The Ethos group met together this week and decided on some great ideas to raise money for the Brazil and Sierra Leone appeals. 
Please see dates below and further details to follow. 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Thursday 4th October at 10am National Poetry Day “Performance Poetry” – all welcome 
Friday 12th October – HARVEST DAY - for a £1 donation, children can come to school in non-uniform- yellow (for bananas), orange 
(for oranges!) or brown/cream (for brazil nuts). There will also be Harvest games and activities organised by the Ethos group 
during the day (more details to follow) 
Sunday 14th October at 9:30am - Harvest Celebration at St Christopher’s church 
Wednesday 17th October at 9:15 am Sponsored Bog Eyed Jog 
Friday 2nd November- PTA Non- Uniform day- (Tombola prizes please) 
Thursday 8th November - 100 years Remembrance Service at 9:15am – led by Year 6 children – 
all welcome 
Friday 9th November at 6pm PTA Bingo at St Bernard’s club  
Thursday 15th November – Parents’ Evening- 3:30-5pm and 6-7pm 
Monday 26th November 3:30- 5:30pm KS1 Cinema Night 
Tuesday 27th November 3:30- 5:30pm KS2 Cinema Night 
Monday 3rd December- Christmas Tree Switch on at St Christopher’s 
Wednesday 5th December- Christmas Fayre - 3:30-5:30pm  
Thursday 20th December- Whole School Pantomime visit- Cinderella at Preston Guild Hall  

 
 

Thank you for your support, 
   

C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is Friendship 

 


